energy corporation

November 10, 2005 —
30 -015-03 34
Qil Conservation Division BEC EIVED
1301 W. Grand )
Artesia, NM 88210 NOV 1 4 7005
LUUARTESWM

Atm: Chris Beadie

Re:  Notice of Violation — Inspection
Burch Keely Unit #203
P-26-T17S-R29E; 30-015-03134

Chris:

Corrective actions have been taken in order to bring the above referenced well
into compliance. You may now make arrangements to re-inspect this well.

Please note that verbal approval was given by Tim Gumm, on October 18, 2005,
to extend the Corrective Action Due By date (originally 10/17/05).

If you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to
contact me. Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Production Anal¥st

P.O. Box 227 « Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0227 « (505) 748-3303 ¢« Fax (505) 746-2523



